
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

20/1/23: 
 

Dear Parents/Carers – Year 4 
 

On Friday 27th January, we are holding a meeting for all parents/carers of children in year 4 in order 

to introduce the expectations for the national multiplication check that all pupils in year 4 must take in 

June. 
 

The meeting will be held at 3:15pm, so please, whoever is collecting your child that day, can they make 

their way through the classroom and into the big hall (bring your child with you). We will aim to speak 

for only approximately 10 minutes, with an opportunity afterwards for you and your child to have a go at 

an example multiplication check.   
 

I look forward to seeing you all next Friday. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Willoughby and Mr Kirkpatrick 
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